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WHAT WE HAVE DOING...

The staff team would like to say a huge THANK YOU to everyone who attended our Saturday stay and play
morning. We had a fantastic turnout and staff were overwhelmed by the amazing feedback we received.

This month throughout the setting we have been focusing on the season Autumn, the children have been exploring
the different textures, shapes and colours linked to the changing season. We have explored our outdoor area,
looking, and watching the leaves change over time, we have also been on the lookout for Conkers, and Conker
shells. Following from this we have carried out lots of Autumn activities and incorporated the leaves and Conker’s
into our activities.

We also celebrated space week which the children thoroughly enjoyed, we learnt about the different planets in our
solar system, learning new space songs and roleplaying as Fisherfield’ s very own astronauts. We created our own
space station and made our own Fisherfield rocket using junk modelling materials. We were definitely “zooming to
the moon.”

Our grandparents’ morning was another great success, thank you to all who came. The children enjoyed listing to
the stories, showing their favourite areas to explore and meeting their friends’ grandparents.

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT...
Over the next month we will be focusing on safety linking to upcoming events such as bonfire night, road safety
week and with morning and nights getting darker. We will also be learning about
hibernation. We will also be organising lots of upcoming Christmas events.

Dates for the Diary:
3RD NOVEMBER - BONFIRE BAKE SALE.
5TH NOVEMBER - EONFIRE NIGHT
10TH NOVEMBER - DIWALI PARTY
11TH NOVEMBER - REMEMBRANCE DAY
13TH NOVEMBER - WORLD KINDNESS DAY
13TH-17TH NOVEMBER -- NURSERY RHYME WEEK
17TH NOVEMBER - CHILDREN IN NEED DAY
19TH - 25TH NOVEMBER - ROAD SAFETY WEEK

Our Contact Details are as follows:-

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help



